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Important Update

Building a Better and Safer Austin Together

Limited Residential Inspections January 10 - January 13

The Development Services Department (DSD) Residential Inspections Division will
have limited personnel available from Tuesday, January 10 through Friday, January
13, 2023, while staff attend training.

The training is expected to impact operations through January 20 while residential
inspectors work through the temporary backlog of requests. As a reminder,
inspections will not be conducted on Monday, January 16 as City staff observe Martin
Luther King Jr. Day. Residential permit customers with scheduling flexibility are
encouraged to request an inspection date after January 20.

We thank you for your understanding. Contact us via email at
building.inspections@austintexas.gov if you have questions or need assistance with
rescheduling your inspection.

Thank you,
DSD Residential Building Inspections Division

City of Austin Development Services | 6310 Wilhelmina Delco Dr., Austin, TX 78752

Unsubscribe robbie.searcy@austintexas.gov

Constant Contact Data Notice

Sent bydsdcommunications@austintexas.gov


mailto:building.inspections@austintexas.gov
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice
mailto:dsdcommunications@austintexas.gov

	Limited Residential Inspections January 10 - January 13

